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Ever wanted to share a cup of joe with an FBI special agent? 
 

The Albuquerque FBI Division is offering the public a chance to meet and greet some of its 

agents and staff at a local Starbucks on Monday. 

 

It's called Coffee with a Cop, FBI Edition. 

 

"As members of the FBI, we are invested in the communities where we live and work," said 

Special Agent in Charge Raul Bujanda. "We are your neighbors. What better way is there for us 

to get to know each other than to sit and have coffee together? Bring your questions, or just drop 

in and say hello." 

 

The event will be held at Starbucks, 800 Broadway Blvd. NE, in Albuquerque, starting at noon. 

 

The FBI will be prepared to talk about careers, its mission and programs, safety tips, and how we 

and the public can work together to make our communities safer. 

 

(A publishable graphic is attached) 

 

 



 


